
  

 

COVID-19 NOTICE 

We are excited to offer the Playground Program this year. Be confident that the City is taking a 

cautious approach this summer to ensure that our day camp complies with the Public Health and 

BC Centre for Disease Control measures. All this while keeping things fun, interactive, and safe 

for everyone! 

The City has prepared its leaders with COVID-19 Safety Plans to provide a healthy environment 

where children and adults can engage with each other. 

What can you and your Children expect this summer? 

Everyone involved in the day camps will conduct a daily health check before entering the 

site/location, and leaders will conduct health checks throughout the day. 

Children will be split into smaller groups with maximum 10 per group.  It is the same level of fun, 

but limited mixing with other groups. This is intended to make all parties feel comfortable. 

Our programs will include physically distanced games, non-contact sports and outdoor activities. 

Craft tables will be spread further apart and there will be an abundance of supplies sanitized daily. 

Our leaders will enforce the current Public Health Order for hygiene and mask use.  Children are 

not required to wear a mask outdoors, but will require use of a mask in the event we are forced 

to move indoors. 

With this outdoor focus, please ensure your children are prepared for all types of weather. It is 

essential your child has a hat, sunscreen, water bottle, masks, rain jacket and good 

running/walking shoes. 

Children with COVID-19 related symptoms are to remain home and we ask that you contact 

the Playground Supervisor (250-919-4327) immediately. If a child becomes sick at camp, 

they will be isolated and sent home. COVID-19 testing, tracing, or outbreaks will be 

managed by the Interior Health Authority. 

While we are planning for no interruptions in services or procedures our camp locations may need 

to be changed or cancelled if transmission rates go up or a community outbreak occurs. Any 

changes will be communicated immediately. 

Further information of the COVID-19 Safety Plan is available upon request by the Playground 

Staff. 

We are looking forward to lots of Fun in the Sun this Summer.  See you soon!  


